
 

 

 

 

 

 

3rd June 2024 
 

KS2 Music Festival 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are delighted that once again, on Wednesday 26th June all our Y5/6 children will be performing at 

the Barnsley Music Festival in the arena at Barnsley Metrodome. They will be showing off their brass 

and percussion talents and have been busy preparing over the past few months. We will be leaving 

school at 9.20am and the event starts at 10.30am. We will be performing alongside other schools and 

we will return to school in time for lunch.  

Please complete the form below to acknowledge this letter and that your child is attending the 

performance, as well as to update any medical conditions: 

https://forms.office.com/e/Je9fNmQFbW  

There is no charge for this event as school is covering the cost of the coaches. Parents and carers are 

welcome to sit in the audience and watch their child in the music festival however, they will need to 

make their own way to the Metrodome and there will be a charge that you can pay on the door.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Miss Stanley  

 

Athersley South Primary School 

Wakefield Road, Barnsley, S71 3TP 

Tel: 01226 284223 

www.athersleysouth-primary.co.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs E. Sanderson 

Deputy Headteacher: Mr J. Wheelwright 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/Je9fNmQFbW
http://www.athersleysouth-primary.co.uk/

